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The June 16, 2022, meeting of the Capitol Preservation Commission was 

canceled due to the lack of a quorum.  

The next meeting will be held on August 18, 2022, at 3 p.m. in the 

Capitol Senate Conference Room 4S.9. 

 

https://oklahoma.gov/omes/about/boards-commissions/capitol-preservation-commission.html



